
 

Chilliwack Midwifery Group is seeking a full-time RM for a year 

long position with potential to extend.  Start date as early as 

July with some flexibility for the right candidate. We are a 

group of three full time midwives, looking to add a fourth. We 

find that a team of four allows for a great work/life balance 

with 24hr call shifts, one clinic day a week, and ample time off. 

We are a supportive group and   we work hard to 

accommodate each others’ personal needs.  

Our group holds privileges at both Chilliwack hospital (a level 1 community hospital) and 

Abbotsford Regional Hospital (a level two hospital). Our births are split fairly equally between 

the two hospitals. Although the sites are quite different from each other, we love the diversity 

that this brings to the job and the flexibility it gives us in terms of acuity of our patients. We 

know our OB consultants well and have great relationships with them at both sites.  

Our clinic is centrally located and easily accessible off of highway 1. We have two clinic rooms 

and one pap room allowing more than one midwife to be in clinic on any given day. We share 

our clinic space with a local OB which is beneficial for informal discussion, formal referrals, and 

use of bedside ultrasound.  We are fully integrated into OSCAR EMR. Additionally CMG boasts a 

knowledgeable MOA who keeps things running smoothly, does billing and keeps our stress 

levels low.  

Chilliwack is one of the “outdoor meccas” of the lower mainland. Hiking, camping, fishing, and 

outdoor activities are footsteps away. It is a beautiful area literally surrounded by mountains 

and beautiful plains. The last years have seen a revitalization of culture including local artisan 

shops, farmers markets, businesses who focus on sustainability and local sourcing, organic and 

diverse farming, and many independent cafes and coffee shops. Chilliwack is close to many ski 

resorts in the lower mainland, Vancouver (about an hour), Washington State, and Harrison Hot 

Springs, to name a few. 

We are open to new registrants or experienced midwives. New registrant privileges typically 

begin in July/Aug. Please send resumes or any further inquiries to 

midwives@chilliwackmidwifery.com​.  
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